
ST. JOSEPH’S PARISH  SCOTIA, NEW YORK 
MUSIC SELECTIONS: July 23, 2017  
ENTRANCE HYMN 454 

 

PREPARATION HYMN 524 
COMMUNION HYMN 515 
RECESSIONAL HYMN* 722 

*It is the tradition of the church not to exit before the final hymn has been sung. 
9:00 AM – Children’s Sending:  May your holy word take root in them (us).  May your holy word bear fruit in them (us).  Plant your 

word within them (us), so that they (we) may grow. 
 

MASS INTENTIONS FOR THE WEEK OF 
JULY 22ND, 2017 THROUGH JULY 30TH, 2017 

If you are having a Mass offered, please contact an usher 
before Mass and let them know you would like to bring up 
the gifts. 

07-22    4:00 PM   John Caruso – wife, Molly 
Robert Shave – Tad & Maureen 
Boniewski 
Susan Watson – Sandra, Clay & Haley 
Anthony Gugliuzza – Louis DeVito 

07-23    9:00 AM Emilia Benny – Mr. & Mrs. Salvatore 
Grasso 
Salvatore Grasso – Linda Jones 
The Robin Family – Ruth Robin 
Gerardo Riggi – The Family 

07-24  9:00 AM Mass at Immaculate Conception 
07-25  9:00 AM Mass at Immaculate Conception 
07-26  7:30 AM Mass 
07-27  7:30 AM Mass 
07-28  7:30 AM Mass 
07-29  4:00 PM Robert Shave –Kathy Brooks 

Susan Watson – The Collamer Family 
Salvatore Grasso – Fred & Lee 
Bialahoski 
John Layaou – Margaret Dolen 

07-30  9:00 AM John Barberis – The Family 
Salvatore Grasso – LaDonna Allamon 
Howard Sleezer – Daughter, Laura 

 

 
 
 
 
 

          Scripture Readings for the Week 
Mon. 07/24 Ex 14:5-18                                     Mt 12:38-42 
Tues. 07/25 2 Cor 4:7-15                                  Mt 20:20-28 
Wed. 07/26 Memorial Ex 16:1-5, 9-15             Mt 13:1-9 
Thur. 07/27 Ex 19:1-2, 9-11, 16-20b               Mt 13:10-17 
Fri. 07/28 Ex 20:1-17                                     Mt 13:18-23 
Sat. 07/29 Ex 24:3-8                                       Mt 13:24-30 
Sun. 07/30 1Kgs 3:5, 7-12  Rom 8:28-30     Mt 13:44-52 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

LITURGICAL MINISTERS – JULY 29TH  AND  30TH ,  2017 
     4:00 PM  9:00 AM 
LECTOR K. DeMarco H. Buczkowski 
CUP 1 B. Corlew T. Cappuccitti 
CUP 2 B. Keegan A. Schnore 
BREAD 1 Celebrant Celebrant 
BREAD 2 D. Kruk P. Johnson 
BREAD 3 Deacon Deacon 
BREAD 4 R. Kruk C. O’Connor 
CUP 3 J. Wilson A. Stolle 
CUP 4 J. Masi H. Burke 
SERVER TBD W. Schnore 
SERVER  J. Rudolph 
GREETER K. Brooks T. & M.E. Windish 

 
FINANCIAL STATISTICS: 7/10-7/16/17 

Offertory  $3,439.80 ENVELOPE USERS 135 
UTILITY COLLECTION       574.00 ATTENDANCE 306 
DEBT REDUCTION         34.00   
FF/YM FEES       120.00   
STOLE FEES       200.00   
DONATIONS         70.00    
TOTAL INCOME $4,437.80 TOTAL EXPENSES $6,620.28 

Next weekend’s second collection is the annual 
Diocesan collection for Peter’s Pence.  The purpose of 
this collection is to provide the Holy Father with the 
financial means to respond with emergency 
assistance to those who are suffering as a result of 
war, oppression, natural disaster or disease.  Your 
generosity is greatly appreciated. 
 
 
 

Remember in your prayers those 
members of our parish who are sick or 
suffering in any way, as well as those in 
hospitals and nursing homes and all of 
our shut-ins.  We also pray for family, 
friends and those who have died recently, 
especially Regina Salinski.  We also pray 

for men and women in our armed forces who are 
serving our country. 
 
 
 



 SIXTEENTH  SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME                                                                                        JULY 23RD, 2017                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                
 
Welcome Fr. Wanjohi ~ we missed seeing you last 
summer and are happy to have you here with us this 
weekend!    
As there was already a second collection designated 
for this weekend, we have a collection box in Holy 
Family Hall which we are using to collect donations for 
Fr. Wanjohi’s ongoing work in health care, social 
outreach and pro-life activities.  Checks should be 
made payable to St. Joseph’s Church as we will 
deposit one check from the church for Fr. Wanjohi.  
Thank you for your generosity. 
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

We are looking for additional volunteers to 
help with transporting residents at Baptist 
Nursing Home from their rooms to the 
main dining room for the weekly Catholic 
services.  Time commitment is approx. 1½ 

hrs. each week (mass is held the second Wednesday 
of each month & a communion service is held on 
Tuesday the other weeks of the month) beginning at 
1:45 pm.  Please call the office if you can help out or 
would like more information. Thank you! 
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 
Thanks to those who tried to attend 
last Monday’s Valley Cats game; 
unfortunately the weather did not 
cooperate.  Please remember that 
your ticket may be used at any future game this 
season ~ please present it at the box office for the 
game of your choice (pending availability).  Hopefully 
next year will be our year weather-wise!!! 
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 
The Joan Nicole Prince Home is holding the Dee 
Tufano Memorial Golf Tournament on Friday, August 
25th at the Mohawk Golf Club.  The cost is $125 per 
player (all inclusive) or $50 for dinner only.  
Sponsorship opportunities are also available.  The 
Joan Nicole Prince Home is dedicated to providing a 
safe, comfortable and caring residence for terminally 
ill patients in need of a home during their final days 
right here in our own community.  For more 
information regarding the golf tournament or JNPH, 
please call 518-346-5471 or go online at 
www.joannicoleprincehome.org. 
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

Our next order for Hannaford Gift Cards 
is scheduled for Tuesday, July 25th.    All 
orders must be at the Parish Office by 
Monday, July 24th at 10 am.   Order 

forms may be found on the bulletin boards in Holy 
Family Hall and the back entrance. 
 
 
 
 

 
2017 Bishop’s Appeal Update ~ we did 
it!  We actually have TWO goals to 
meet.  This first one was meeting the 
assessment goal of $68, 853 and we 
did that on July 18th with the help of 

262 families pledging or donating $68,853 to this 
year’s Appeal.  Our second goal is for everyone to 
fulfill their pledge by March 15, 2018 (we will 
periodically update the progress of the second goal).  
The first of 8 statements have been sent from the 
Diocese ~ please send your payment direct to Albany 
using the envelope enclosed with the statement or 
pay online at www.thebishopsappeal.org.  Thanks 
again for your support of this important campaign.    
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 
Attention Summer Lunch Program Volunteers:  Site is 
the retreat house at Collins Park  Reporting time is 
10:55 and leaving time is 12:45. You need to wear a 
hat/cap; gloves will be provided. A SICM Supervisor 
will guide you in doing your lunch service tasks. 
Lunches are served rain or shine. Any questions, call 
Jim Raymond, 372-8329.  Thanks for your help. 
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 
Mark your calendars now for 
August 20th and plan on attending 
the 15th Annual ”Sundaes on 
Sunday” at the Dominican Retreat 
Center.  Drop in and cool off any 
time between 12 noon and 4 pm.  
For more information on the various programs at the 
Dominican Retreat Center check out their flyer on the 
bulletin board in Holy Family Hall, call 518-393-4169 
or check them out on the web at www.dslcny.org.  
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

 
Looking Ahead ~ Mark Your Calendars! 

 
Sept. 9th & 10th: Farmer’s Market  

                Oct. 14th: Ziti Dinner & Silent Auction 
Dec. 2nd: Christmas Bazaar & Visit with St. Nicholas 
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 
 

Sponsor of the week 
 

 
 
 

 


